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Lisa Westwell

From: Rebula, Thomas (DEP) <Thomas.Rebula@mass.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2024 11:44 AM
To: sethlajoie@gmail.com
Cc: Conservation Commission
Subject: 50 Peter Salem Rd, Leicester_ NOI Fee

 
Seth,  
 
The above project appears to have provided an insufficient fee for the proposed work. Given that the proposed activities 
are represented by two distinct fee categories, an additional Category 1(a) should also be applied to the project in 
addition to the 1(e) fee already applied. Since the difference between the state and town fee was accounted for in the 
submittal of the first check, the remaining $110 should be divided equally between the two entities. Please let me know 
if you have any questions.  
 
Thomas Rebula 
Environmental Analyst | MassDEP 
thomas.rebula@mass.gov 
Central Regional Office       
8 New Bond Street 
Worcester, MA 01606                            
Cell: 857.248.5027 
 


